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During the recent GIBF meeting, we were 

privileged to add three more couples to the 

GIBM missionary family. This brings the 

number to fourteen families with whom 

we are working for the cause of global 

evangelism. We anticipate a continued 

growth based on the interest we have re-

ceived from the website. All of the mis-

sionaries are receiving a warm welcome 

among the churches. Tim and Hulda Hern-

don, (having completed deputation in 

preparation for their first term) will be 

leaving for India in May.   

 

We are receiving dozens of sign up cards 

for the soon to be printed GIBF directory. 

Hopefully, it will be available at the Sep-

tember GIBF meeting in Ypsilanti, Michi-

gan. 

 

The Lord has given my wife and me grace 

for traveling, and a great car. We have  

more than a dozen meetings in front of us 

and we trust the Lord will continue to keep 

us safe as we travel. 

 

Someone recently called and asked me if 

my wife and I were separated, explaining 

that this is “what they heard.” To set the 

record straight, we are not now and have 

never been separated for nearly forty 

years. However, Mrs. Lewis will be the 

speaker for the Mother / Daughter Banquet 

at Blackstone Valley Baptist Church in 

May.  I guess we will be separated 

“physically” for a few days, but, we are 

one and we always will be. 

 

 

Dear Pastor Lewis – March 17, 2006 
 
How are you and family? Hope everything is good with 
you, . . . we are safe till now, we are passing through a 
tough time, its very hard condition but inspite of that we 
are having our services, today we have a great Bible 
study, we started today studying the Gospel of Mark. 
Please continue to pray for us 
In Christ, Ronny 
 
Dear Pastor Lewis – March 30, 2006 
 
How are you, hope all is well,  . . .  thank you for the 
February support I receive it and I will attach to you the 
reports soon. I am busy these days to prepare for the 
resurrection services and celebrations that we are plan-
ning to do in our church. I will send a prayer letter with 
pictures to you and some friends and pastors that I 
know, also you can send it to the people who are sup-
porting us talking in it about the tough and difficult time 
that we passing through and that how in the middle of 
the very bad and miserable circumstances we are ex-
periencing and feeling the Lord’s peace and trying to 
get ready to celebrate His resurrection. My questions 
are: how you celebrate the resurrection? Do celebrate 
in the Thursday? Do your do the footwashing? Do you 
do a service on Friday? What you usually do?  Be sure 
to give my and my wife Nina regards to Mrs. Lewis and 
to Pastor Randy and his family also to your daughter’s 
family. 
  
With all the best wishes  
In Christ, Ronny George 

Thanks to all for your support for my wife and me and the 

support you have provided for Ronny George.  He never 

complains about the war. He remains excited about the 

work that the Lord has called him to do. Below are  ex-

cerpts from recent communications with him.  RL 


